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3rd ANNUAL NH JONATHAN GOVE MEMORIAL GOLF EVENT 
Sponsored by 

Marvin Windows and Doors, Showcased by Millwork Masters, Ltd. 
  
The 3rd Annual Jonathan Gove Memorial Golf tournament was held on August 11th at 
Green Meadow Golf Club with 152 golfers and many volunteers in attendance to support 
this worthy event.   
 
It requires a tremendous amount of planning and coordination to ensure a successful 
event.  Again this year, Jonathan’s employer Marvin Windows and Doors’ President 
(Peter Brnger), employees and tournament coordinator (Paul Jacobson) should be 
commended.   
 
Paul’s welcome speech with all the rules and a moment of silence for Jonathan started the 
day. Les emotionally thanked all the golfers and volunteers for all their continuous 
support.  Family and friends shared this special day in remembrance of Jonathan, as they 
spend quality time with their brothers, sisters, sons, and daughters while attempting to 
birdie or at least par every hole. 
 
At the 19th hole Peter’s speech to share his feelings and to thank everyone on behalf of 
himself, Jonathan’s family and the foundation was heartfelt. A chicken barbecue was 
served and over 100 prizes and awards were presented.  Everyone was a winner that day! 
 
Due to the generosity and thoughtfulness of family, friends, and local businesses 
$18,362.81 was awarded to the Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund.  Over the last 
2 years, the foundation has awarded $20,000 in scholarship monies to graduating Alvirne 
High School students and plans to continue awarding yearly scholarships.  We are 
confident that each scholarship recipient truly appreciates your support in making these 
scholarships possible.  
 
It was an overwhelming and emotional day for all.  We accomplished the foundation’s 
goal to honor Jonathan’s memory and to ensure that his spirit and drive for academic 
success will live forever.  
 
The pain of Jonathan’s absence will never go away, but working together for a common 
goal with so many has given us comfort and peace. There are no words to express our 
gratitude for all your support and generosity.  Thank you so much for the wonderful 
tribute to our beloved Jonathan.   
 


